
Hello, everyone. I am Ray and studied at the CJS in Spring 2024.  

 

Teachers at Nanzan are really kind. I am grateful that they always took time to answer 

my questions after class, and I want to express my gratitude to the teachers now. I 

started studying Japanese from scratch in January this year (2024), and thanks to my 

teachers and friends, I became able to speak Japanese.  

 

I came to Japan to see my friends this time. I will graduate from my University in Hong 

Kong next year, and I am planning to become a biology teacher. I really enjoyed 

studying abroad, so my dream is to move to Japan in the future. People experience a 

lot of things when they study abroad. For me, I think the time when I was studying 

abroad is one of the most pleasant memories of my life.  


